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Dear fellow Residents,  19th March 2018 

 
      

The Last Night of the Proms on the 27th May at 3pm at the Linder Auditorium has become an annual 

event at Evergreen and 2018 will be the fourth year we have been to this concert, conducted by Richard 

Cock.   Booking is already brisk and seats are limited.   Full price tickets are R310 and the pensioners 

discount brings them to R280 each.   This is a charity event, which is why the ticket price is high, but it's 

always fully booked and a great afternoon out. 

  

In order to get some good seats, please let me (Chris Edwards - Ext 1089 or preferably Whatsapp 084 582 

9129) know by Tuesday 20th March (that’s tomorrow!) at the latest if you would like to go to this event, 

with payment being due on Tuesday as well. (Ian Stuart is away, so I am co-ordinating this) 

 

            
 

 

 
Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about the Last night of the Proms 

 

 

 

 

 


